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As we enter 2019 we would like to take this opportunity to wish each of you God’s richest 

blessings and bring you up to date on the final results of the 2018 matching gift program at KCS.    

We acknowledge that God is the ultimate giver and that each of you as a supporter has made a 

conscious choice to make a gift to KCS out of that with which the Lord has blessed you.  We are 

once again humbled and amazed at how the Lord has moved within and through the 

community of supporters of Christian Education at KCS.   We would like to thank the many 

supporters who have faithfully and generously contributed to the matching gift program which 

ran from October to December 31, 2018.  The original goal has once again been surpassed!   

Your generosity resulted in a total $154,710 to be matched.   Given this fabulous response and 

enthusiasm for this program, the match donors have also increased their original gift 

commitment from $100,000 to $150,000.   This means that the total raised through Matching 

Gift program for KCS 2018 to cover the Capital costs associated with the new facility has been 

finalized at $304,710.  It is a humbling experience to witness this level of support for King 

Christian School being given in addition to the other gifts of time or funds which are 

contributed in various ways throughout the year.   The Lord loves a cheerful giver and we hope 

that you feel that blessing as you are an important part of making Christian Education a reality 

for many students and families at KCS.   

We gratefully and with hearts that are encouraged by your generosity would like to thank each 

of you for considering and participating as you are able.  Words are not adequate to express the 

difference which your support is making at King Christian School.  You can be sure that these 

funds will be used through Christian Education towards the furthering of the Kingdom of God.  

We pray that you will feel and know that you as a supporter are a blessing to the many who are 

involved or touched by the work done at KCS.  We thank you and we thank the Lord for you and 

what you have done. 

In the Service of Christian Education, 

 

Ron Voorberg 

 
 


